
 
  June 2023 
 

The Sugar Creek Garden Club welcomes its 
incoming officers and thanks them for their 
service! We are on summer break until 
September, but encourage you to join us 
this fall!  

The Garden Club is open to all Sugar Creek 
residents, green thumb not required! For 
meeting and membership information, 
please contact Shelia Jones 713-824-9542. 
Our first fall meeting will be held on 
September 21, 2023 at the Sugar Creek 
Country Club at 9:30 a.m. We would love to 
have you join us! 

 

Officers 2023-24 Pictured left to right: Kathy 

Luckenbach- Parliamentarian, Sandra 

Dickey- Corresponding Secretary, Susan 

Taylor- Recording Secretary, Cindy Jones – 

Treasurer, Annette Griffith and Diane Parrott 

-First Co-Vice Presidents (Programs), 

Shelia Jones - Second Vice President 

(Membership), Shelley Lamb- President 

Elect, and Jackie Howard- President. 

 

 May Yard of the Month-- 

 

John and Diana Null, 218 Keswick South 

 

June Yard of the Month-- 

 

The Poroo Family, 306 Fox Briar Lane 



 
                                                                      

  

The  Search is On-- 

Jackie Howard is collecting square vases 

like the one featured in this photo for use as 

centerpieces at our SCGC meetings.  The 

size vase she is collecting is 4.5” x 4.5”.  If 

you have vases like this that you would be 

willing to donate it would much appreciated.  

At a minimum Jackie needs eight additional 

vases, she will accept more if they are 

available. Please contact her at 713-501-

7734 if you have contributions. 

June Birthdays 

Shelby Daniels, Vivian Winslow, Susan 

Symko, Kaye Carter, Ana Burger, Kate 

O’Conner, Barbara Brescian, Suzi Grbac, 

June Stanley Anderson, Patty Ranson, Jerry 

Anne Garrison, Debbie Reitz, Melissa 

Lange, Donna Weinberg, Lorri Lessey, 

Diane Parrott, Gloria Morris 

July Birthdays 

Lynn Helm, Jenny Hrbacek, Barbara 

McVicker, Sharon Leonard, Mindy Gross, 

Cherry Tsuang, Janice Sanford, Shannon 

Bohny, Judy Johnson, Kitty Tardy, Paige 

Haines, Corrie Gilbert, Peaches Ryan, 

Kathy Sater, Ida Perkins 

 

 

 

Remembrances— 

Please send prayers and kind thoughts to 

Linda Edmiaston who is recovering from a 

torn meniscus and Jean Ann Brooks’ 

husband James who is recovering from gall 

bladder surgery. 

Long time SCGC member and former 

president, Helen Rosenthal’s husband 

Charles Rosenthal has passed away after 

an extended illness.  Visitation will be from 6 

to 8:00 PM at Settegast-Kopf Funeral 

Home, Friday, June 16th.  A private burial 

will follow on Saturday. 

Please extend prayers and support for 

Helen and her family. 

SCGC 2023-24 Dues & Membership 

Form July 1st Deadline 

If you haven't already done so, please pay 
your SCGC 2023-24 dues and submit your 
membership form by July 1st to 
Sheila Jones in order for your information to 
be included in next year's SCGC Directory 
and Yearbook.  Your check should be made 
out to Sugar Creek Garden Club in the 
amount of $65. 
Drop off or mail your check and 
membership form to:   
Shelia Jones,  
18 River Creek Way,  
Sugar Land, Texas 77478. 
 
Any resident of Sugar Creek and former 
Sugar Creek residents & former SCGC 
members are eligible to join SCGC. Check 
with your SCGC friends and neighbors to 
make sure they have received this 
information and are aware of the deadline.   
 
The more members who join before the July 
1st deadline; the more complete our 
Directory will be this next year.  Additionally, 
the more accurate the mailing list will be 
ensuring that you will be included on the 
email list beginning in August to receive 
information for this next SCGC year. 
 


